
  

September 11, 2018 
 
Dear Foothill Parents and Guardians, 
 
In order to provide a more desirable testing environment for students taking the Preliminary              
Scholastic Aptitude Test (PSAT) on Wednesday, October 10, 2018, we will have an altered schedule               
on October 10th and 11th, 2018 (see below). We will have an early and late bus service on October                   
10th to accommodate testers and non-testers, but on Thursday, October 11th, Wheels will run a               
normal schedule, so students riding the bus the day after the PSAT will arrive to school early and can                   
go to the library. Wheels bus schedules will be on our website when finalized. We believe this                 
schedule will benefit all students.  Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

FOOTHILL HIGH SCHOOL 2018 PSAT SCHEDULE 
PSAT DAY (WED, OCTOBER 10TH) 

***STUDENTS NOT TAKING PSAT COME AT 12:00PM*** 

PSAT - ONLY 
TESTERS COME  

7:30AM-12:00PM ONLY TESTERS 
COME!! 

LUNCH - Non-testers arrive 12:00PM-12:30PM  

PERIOD 5  12:30PM-1:41PM  

PERIOD 6 1:47PM-2:58PM  

 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 11 - COLLABORATION DAY  

A PERIOD 7:20AM-8:29AM 

PERIOD 1 8:35AM-9:47AM 

PERIOD 2 9:53AM-11:05AM 

PERIOD 3  11:11AM-12:24PM 

LUNCH 12:24PM-12:54PM 

FLEX PERIOD 1:00PM-1:40PM 

PERIOD 4 1:46PM-2:58PM 

B PERIOD 3:04PM-4:00PM 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Friesen 
Vice Principal - jfriesen@pleasantonusd.net 
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